
LOWER LEE (CORK CITY) DRAINAGE SCHEME 

PUBLIC EXHIBITION – PROPOSED SCHEME COMMENT SHEET 

Please complete this comment form and return to Claire Anderson, Office of Public Works, Flood Projects 

Management Services, 52 St. Stephens Green, Dublin 2 or claire.anderson@opw.ie by 17th February 2017. 

 

Name (optional):  

Address: 

 

 

Phone (optional):      __________________  Email (optional): _________________________ 

 

Having reviewed the details of the proposed scheme, we would appreciate your comments: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please send further comments by email or post to: Claire Anderson, Office of Public Works, Flood 
Projects Management Services, 52 St. Stephens Green, Dublin 2 or claire.anderson@opw.ie by 17th 
February 2017 

 

 


